
From: Tara Petitt <tjpetitt@chestv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/11/2016 4:03:11 PM
Subject: Re: Gov. Statement

Yes, we do. Sorry- I was off Monday and didn't realize we had it. I will just refer to that. Thank you!
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On May 11, 2016, at 4:00 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Do you have footage from the media avail WACH recorded Monday?
 
> 
 
> -----Original Message-----
 
> From: Tara Petitt [mailto:tjpetitt@chestv.com] 
 
> Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 3:59 PM
 
> To: Adams, Chaney
 
> Subject: Gov. Statement
 
> 
 
> Hey Chaney-
 
> Can we get a statement from Governor Haley or the office regarding the farming bill?
 
> I would like to know why she believes it is fair to veto this bill. Thanks!
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Sent from my iPhone
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